A Ministry of First Baptist Church of Hammond, Indiana

July 10, 2009

Pastor Dave Baker Lighthouse Baptist Church P.O. Box 736 Columbia. TN 38402-0736

Dear Pastor Baker.

Thank you for the privilege and the opportunity to come and preach for your Missions Conference. This letter is to confirm that I will be with you and your people on Wednesday through Sunday, December 2-6, 2009. I am looking forward to getting to be with you and your people once again.

In the near future I will be sending you a copy of my flight itinerary so you will know the time of my arrival, as well as the cost of the ticket. I will look to see if I have enough mileage to get my wife a ticket so I can let you also know whether or not she will be coming. Also, I will send a copy of this letter to Bro. Steve Wipf, by email, so he knows this meeting has been confirmed by me.

Please let me know if you have any specific instructions or requests that you have for this meeting. If you wish, I can bring a DVD of the various teams in China, Ghana, Thailand, and the future work in India. My assistant, John Cole, will be calling soon to get details and instructions from you concerning this meeting.

Again, thank you for allowing me to come and be a part of your Missions Conference. I trust that the Lord will give us a wonderful meeting and that many decisions will be made for missions and for eternity. Thank you for your help in furthering the cause of missions.

For souls around the world,

Doug Kalann

DK/kk

DR. DOUG KALAPP
DIRECTOR OF TEAM MISSIONS
FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH OF HAMMOND
CELL #: 219-218-3990; dougkalapp@fbm.org

